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Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children and expects staff and volunteers to share 
this commitment. 

 

2nd December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We really can’t believe that it’s December already and that the Christmas celebrations have already started! 
 
Christmas Fair 
Thank you to everyone for their kind donations for the Christmas Fair, which are much appreciated. 
The staffroom is awash with Christmas jumper donations, chocolate, bottles, sweets in jars and a 
huge range of items for the tombola, to name but a few stalls! We are very excited about our first 
face to face Christmas Fair since 2019 and hope you can join us.  
Santa and his elves have already visited Low Ash twice this week, and we look forward to seeing 
them again later this afternoon. For those of you who have seen his grotto, we think you’ll agree 
that both Santa and his grotto are superb. Unfortunately, there are no further tickets available to see Santa today, 
but hopefully there will still be loads for you and your child to enjoy at the Christmas Fair itself. Doors will open 
at 3.45 for the Fair and Santa will be available, for those who have already purchased tickets, from 4.15pm - 
5.45pm for the children in Year 2 to Year 6. 
 

Asda Green Tokens  
As always, please do remember to vote again this week for Low Ash in the Asda Green Token 
initiative. Please vote each week for us by clicking on  www.asda.com/green-tokens and selecting 
Shipley from the drop-down menu. We are currently holding our lead, now with 44% of the vote, 
but our nearest competitor still has 36%, so we need to make sure we stay in the lead, with only 
another few weeks to go! 

 
Important dates for your diaries 
 
Friday 2nd December (3.45-5.45) – Christmas Fair 
Monday 5th December (10.00-11.00) - Tour of school for prospective EYFS parents 
Tuesday 6th December (afternoon) – Nursery and Reception Christmas show 
Wednesday 7th December (morning) - Nursery and Reception Christmas show 
Monday 12th December (4.15-6.00) Reception Christmas Story and Lights Evening 
Wednesday 14th December (morning) – Year 1 and 2 Nativity 
Wednesday 14th December - School Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day  
Wednesday 14th December (4.15-5.15) Nursery Christmas Story Evening 
Thursday 15th December (afternoon) – Year 1 and 2 Nativity 
Thursday 15th December (evening) – Carols by Candlelight (Years 3 - 6) 
Friday 16th December – Non-uniform day 
Friday 16th December – School closes for the Christmas holidays 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support this week and we hope to see you at the Christmas Fair this 
afternoon. We hope you have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing you next week. 
 
Kind regards, 
Fiona Meer and Beth Medhurst (Co-Headteachers) 

http://www.asda.com/green-tokens

